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St. Patrick-St. Anthony Church and 
The Franciscan Center for Urban Ministry
285 Church Street, Hartford, Connecticut 06103 
tel 860-756-4034 • info@spsact.org • www.spsact.org

We are a welcoming and dynamic community of Christian disciples. Rooted in the Franciscan experience of the Roman Catholic 
tradition, we proactively endeavor to extend hospitality both at the Eucharistic Table and as we minister reciprocally and in solidarity 
among the alienated and the poor, nurturing the mind, body, and spirit in the Greater Hartford Community. All are welcome!

Open Minds
Open Doors

Open Hearts

+
Celebration of the Eucharist

Saturday Evening Mass of Anticipation
4:00 pm		  Public & Livestream via Streamspot

Sunday Masses

8:00 am			  Public

10:00 am		  Public & Livestream (Masks required for all)

11:45 am		  Public

5:00 pm			  Public

Weekday Masses

7:30 am			  Public

12:05 pm		  Public & Livestream

Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Masks are required for everyone during Reconciliation

Monday, Wednesday, Friday	  11:15  to 11:45 am

Saturday			    3:15 to 3:45 pm

Watch Online:
https://www.facebook.com/St-Patrick-St-

Anthony-Church-109359789104825/

https://www.youtube.com/channel/
UC8Vhk8-hhlyAJenBxueHySQ

https://venue.streamspot.com/cdc76f52

Business Hours for the 
St. Patrick - St. Anthony Parish Office, 
Franciscan Center for Urban Ministry 

and Clare Gallery
Monday - Saturday: 9:00 am to 4:00 pm

Sunday: 9:00 to 11:00 am

Open Hearts LGBTQ+ Ministry 
Our ministry provides educational opportu-
nities to build and develop greater visibil-
ity and understanding of the gay, lesbian, 
bisexual and transgender (LGBT) experiences 
within our church community and develop 

faith-building outreach programming to the diverse spectrum of 
the LGBT+ community.  Next Meeting: June 12, 2022 at 6:00 pm.

Monday, Oct 10:	 Gal 1:6-12;LK 10:25-37

Tuesday, Oct 11:	 Gal 1:13-24; LK 10:38-42

Wednesday, Oct 12: 	 Gal 2:1-2, 7-14; Lk 11:1-4

Thursday, Oct 13:	 Gal 3:1-5; LK 11:5-13

Friday, Oct 14:		  Gal 3:7-14; LK 11:15-26

Sunday, Oct 16:		 2 Kgs 5:14-17; Ps 98:1, 2-3, 3-4; 2 

			   Tm 2:8-13; Lk 17:11-19

Go to http://www.usccb.org/ for readings online.

Daily Mass Readings

On the Cover: On the cover: “Jesus with the one leper 
who returned to give thanks” by William Brassey Hole 
(1846 – 1917), a Scottish artist, illustrator, etcher and 
engraver, known for his industrial, historical and biblical 
scenes.

https://www.facebook.com/St-Patrick-St-Anthony-Church-109359789104825/
https://www.facebook.com/St-Patrick-St-Anthony-Church-109359789104825/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC8Vhk8-hhlyAJenBxueHySQ
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC8Vhk8-hhlyAJenBxueHySQ
https://venue.streamspot.com/cdc76f52
http://www.usccb.org/
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The Pastor’s Corner
October 9, 2022

Dear Parishioners and Friends,

As today’s Gospel about the healing of the ten lepers proclaims a 
theme of thanksgiving, I find myself feeling very thankful for the 
blessings of the past week as we celebrated the feast of St. Francis 
of Assisi. I am particularly thankful for all our parishioners who took 
part in the various events, but especially for those who volunteered 
their time and talents to make those events happen.

In his beautiful Canticle of the Creatures, St. Francis praised God for 
“Brother Wind, and through the air, cloudy and serene, and every 
kind of weather.” For better or for worse, Brother Wind certainly 
made his presence known! But wind and some rain didn’t dampen 
the enthusiasm of those who made their way to the Blessing of 
Animals and the Parish Potluck Picnic, both of which had to be 
moved indoors. It was the spirit that counted, and we all enjoyed the 
opportunity to come together to celebrate our love for our pets and 
our love for one another.

With the conflict in Ukraine getting more and more dire each day, 
we have been asking the question: “How can we be instruments of 
peace?” One of the responses to that question has involved our Wom-
en of Hope Ministry who are holding Peace Vigils outside our church 
before and after the Masses on the Sundays in October. In this way, 
we are extending the message of Peace to our members as we gather 
for worship together. Beautiful signs were created for parishioners 
and those driving on Church Street to see as they pass by. 

Women of Hope are also taking the message of Peace beyond our 
immediate community with the opportunity to purchase a SPSA Yard 
Sign after Masses in October. The message on the sign comes directly 
from the Peace Pole standing outside our church – “May Peace 
Prevail on Earth”.

You can help us take Peace into our greater Hartford area and into 
your neighborhood. Our parishioners come from over 126 zip codes 
and it would be wonderful to see our Yard Sign spreading Franciscan 
Peace far and wide. The offering for the sign is $15 or two signs for 
$20.

Now, you’re probably wondering who the old gent is in the photo in 
the next column. He is Ralph Vaughan Williams, one of the greatest 
British composers of the 20th century, and his 150th birthday occurs 

this week on October 12th. I first became 
acquainted with his music when I was in 
college. He wrote everything from great 
symphonies to familiar hymn tunes, and 
we will be presenting a festival of his most popular choral music on 
Saturday, November 5th at 7:00 PM. The choir of St. Joseph Cathedral 
will join our Gallery Choir, together with Dr. Ezequiel Menendez, the 
Cathedral organist. It promises to be a wonderful evening of spectac-
ular music that I’m sure you won’t want to miss!

Finally, I just want you to know that I will be taking some vacation 
time over the next few weeks, so there will be a couple of guest 
columnists to fill in for me while I am away. See you on the 23rd!

Blessings on your week ahead!

Fr. Tim Shreenan, O.F.M.
Pastor
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Prayer Shawl Ministry
Come join us on Monday, October 
10, 2022 at 7:00 pm for enjoyable 
storytelling and ministry knitted 
together! All are welcome!  CLICK 
Here for more information or call 
the parish office at 860-756-4034 and leave a message for Pat 
Curtis. The Zoom link can be found in Monday’s email.

Volunteer for the Care Ministry
We are looking for new Care Ministry Team Mem-
bers. Members of the team to work with families 
that have lost a loved one by assisting with the 
planning of the Funeral Mass and more.

Training is provided, yet the work is on an as-needed basis. This 
opportunity offers support when a family is in great need.

Spread A Message of Peace
We are taking the message of Peace beyond our immediate 
community this fall. You will have the opportunity to purchase 
a SPSA Yard Sign after Masses in October.  The message on our 
sign comes directly from the Peace Pole standing outside our 
church - “May Peace Prevail on Earth”.  

Won’t you help us take Peace 
into our greater Hartford area 
and into your neighborhood?  
Our parishioners come from 
over 126 zip codes, wouldn’t it 
be wonderful to see our Yard 
Sign spreading Franciscan Peace far and wide?  The offering for 
the sign is $15 or two signs for $20.

Thank YOU so much for giving this your full attention. We sin-
cerely hope you can join in this effort to become an Instrument 
of Peace!

Adult Faith Formation
Please CLICK here for more information on all of 
our Adult Faith Programs.

Group Spiritual Reflection: Join co-facilitators Elaine 
Wiatr and Mary Espinosa via Zoom each Tuesday from 12:30-
1:30 pm. We will reflect upon the Gospel for the upcoming 
Sunday.  CLICK Here to register and receive Zoom link. 

Quiet Prayer: Every Wednesday morning from 7:30 - 8:00 
am via Zoom to start your day with Quiet Prayer. The Zoom link 
can be found in Monday’s email.

People of Hope: Join guest facilitator, Melina Rudman 
on Wednesdays, October 12, 19 & 26 from 11:00 am to 12:00 pm 
via Zoom for three weeks of poetry as prayer. Join us for this 
conversation in faith and prayer time together. It might be just 
what is needed to sustain your Spirit. CLICK Here to register 
and receive Zoom link.

A Free Will Offering can be made payable to “St. Patrick-St. 
Anthony Church” and mailed to 285 Church Street, Hartford, CT 
06103, Attn: Pat Curtis.

Praying with Sacred Scripture: Join co-facilitators 
Sheila Denion and John Lemega this fall in-person for “lectio 
divina” (divine reading). Our next meeting is Wednesday, 
October 19, 2022 from 7:00 to 8:00 pm.

"Oddball" Psalms!: Join Fr. Francis Soucy, O.F.M. Octo-
ber 13 from 10:30 to 11:30 am, for an interesting exploration 
of the psalms. These particular psalms as a group do not 
easily fit any of the conventional categories of psalms. Like all 
psalms, they express through vocabulary, metaphor, and form, 
responses to human joy, sorrow, and the full range of human 
feeling. CLICK here to register and receive the Zoom link.

Blessings and Congratulations

Sr. Amanda Carrier, RSM, a Sister of Mercy 
of the Americas, will profess her Final Vows 
on Saturday, October 8, 2022. Originally from 
Granby, Sr. Amanda, daughter of Deacon 
Roger Carrier and Carol Carrier was received 

into the Sisters of Mercy on July 6, 2013 right here at St. Pat-
rick-St. Anthony Church. We are proud and honored that she 
has chosen to profess her final vows here this weekend. The 
Friars, Staff and Parishioners here at St. Patrick-St. Anthony 
wish you blessings and congratulations.

https://spsact.org/ministries/spirituality-and-social-groups/#prayer-shawl-ministry
https://spsact.org/ministries/spirituality-and-social-groups/#prayer-shawl-ministry
https://spsact.org/faith-formation/adult-faith-formation/
https://onrealm.org/StPatrickandStA/PublicRegistrations/Event?linkString=YjRiNmZhODMtMWM0OC00OTRhLWJkODItYWYwMTAxMmRkMWI5
https://onrealm.org/StPatrickandStA/PublicRegistrations/Event?linkString=YTZiNDEyMjMtNTdhNS00OGRlLWFjOGEtYWVlZjAwZDU2NmM1
https://onrealm.org/StPatrickandStA/PublicRegistrations/Event?linkString=ZmRjYjNmMWYtYzc2YS00NTE3LWI2MmMtYWYxNzAwZjEyZjI4
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The Emmaus Ministry for Grieving Parents
The Emmaus Ministry for Grieving Parents 
supports parents whose spiritual journey 
includes the death of a child. We now have 
2 meetings per month: In-person on the 3rd 
Sunday at 3:15 pm and on the 3rd Wednesday of each month via 
Zoom starting at 7:00 pm. Our next meetings is in person next 
Sunday, October 16, 2022 at 3:15 pm. Please contact Karen 
directly via email. You are not on this journey alone.

An Invitation to Explore the Catholic Faith
There are many reasons to explore, pursue 
and deepen one’s relationship to the Catholic 
Church. Some do so because they have fallen 
in love with a practicing Catholic and they 
are interested in learning more about their 
partner’s faith. Some come from nominally 
Catholic families, but received little or no 
religious instruction when they were young 
and are now seeking to reconnect with 
their family’s faith tradition. Some have 
no religious affiliation whatsoever, but are 
experiencing a longing for meaning, spiritu-

ality, community, and a sense of purpose in their lives. Some 
are already practicing Catholics who, for whatever reason, 
never received the sacrament of Confirmation and desire to do 
so now. If you or someone you know fits any of these descrip-
tions, then the Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults may be 
what you or your friend may be looking for. 

For more information, please contact Fr. Bill Beaudin, O.F.M. 
(wlbeaudin@gmail.com or 860-756-4034 ext. 115)

Open Hearts Ministry
The Open Hearts LGBTQ+ Ministry 
provides fellowship and educa-
tional opportunities to build and 
develop greater visibility and 
understanding of the lesbian, 
gay, bisexual, transgender, and queer  
(LGBTQ+) experiences within our church 
community,  and to develop faith-building outreach program-
ming to the  diverse spectrum of the LGBTQ+ community.

Upcoming Events:
Open Hearts Monthly Meeting: Join us Sunday, October 9, 
2022 at the Franciscan Center after the 5:00 pm Mass.

Friends and Family Ministry: Our next meeting is Sunday, 
October 16, 2022 at 3:30 pm in the Franciscan Center for Urban 
Ministry.

St. Patrick – St. Anthony and the Franciscan Center for Urban 
Ministry have over 50 organizations that are for building your 
faith, building your community, and for providing you a way 
to help others. Come learn about the ministries so that you can 
decide where you can get involved.

mailto:kdb518%40aol.com?subject=Emmaus%20Ministry%20Information
mailto:wlbeaudin%40gmail.com?subject=RCIA%20Information
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Clare Gallery’s Upcoming Exhibit
Angels in the Dark, on display 
from October 20, 2022 to De-
cember 1, 2022, highlights the 
creative, spiritual, and healing 
work of George Herrick.

Herrick’s “Lasua” series is a direct expression of his experience 
dealing with cancer. When he was diagnosed, Herrick fell into 
darkness, feeling defenseless as he confronted the disease. 
Through his treatment journey, however, he discovered 
compassion and support, gaining deep insight into “angels” of 
creativity.
Herrick’s painting process helped him move from the depths 
of fear into hope, as well as informing his recovery from 
addiction and depression. In his process of painting, he let his 
hands be guided by the spirit inside him, allowing his cancer 
to wield the brush in whatever way it wished. Uncertain 
at first, he remained committed to the process. One single 
theme emerged: supportive angels, as healers, guiding him 
to wellness. Each painting has a story that can be read as a 
meditation. 
Join George Herrick for an in-person artist talk on Thurs-
day, October 27 from 7:00 to 8:30 pm, and a virtual talk on 
Wednesday, November 9 from 7:00 to 8:00 pm. CLICK here 
to register and receive the Zoom link.

Weekly Bulletin Deadline 

Mondays by 12:00 noon. 

Please submit all information to cabramo@spsact.org.

A Novel Idea Book ClubA Novel Idea Book Club
Our October book selection is This is Happi-
ness by Niall Williams, author of History of the 
Rain. Kirkusreviews.com: “This is Happiness 
is warm and whimsical, sometimes sor-
rowful, but always expressed in curlicues 
of Irish lyricism, this charming book makes varied use of 
its electrical metaphor, not least to express the flickering pulse 
of humanity. A  story both little and large and one that pulls out 
all the Irish stops.”

Consider  joining the discussion on October 20, 2022 at 7:00 pm 
via Zoom. For more information and a list of upcoming books, 
please CLICK Here. Contact the office at 860-756-4034 or email 
info@spsact.org if you need the Zoom Link.

Women of Hope  
Invite You...
The Women of Hope Ministry is 
pleased to invite you to a live-
streamed AND in-person presen-
tation by Miriam Therese Winter, 
Ph.D on Thursday, October 27, 6:30-7:30 pm. Early on in our 
parish Synod Listening Sessions, it was clear that one of the 
major themes emerging was the role of women in the Church.  
Women, men, and our Religious Education students them-
selves named the Church’s limits on the role of women as an 
obstacle which needs to be addressed and transformed.

Our report to Pope Francis clearly named this challenge and 
our desire for change in the institutional Church. CLICK here 
to read the Synod Summary report.  Realizing that significant 
shifts in a global institution will take time, “what do we do as 
a parish during this threshold time of waiting?”

We invite you to gather with us, the Women of Hope Ministry, 
to take a first step. Join us for “Women of Faith:  The Need 
for a New Narrative” with Miriam Therese Winter, Ph.D. 
“MT” is a Professor Emerita at Hartford International Univer-
sity, formerly known as The Hartford Seminary.  As a prolific 
author, song writer, professor of Transformative Leadership 
and Spirituality, Medical Mission Sister, and founder of The 
Women’s Leadership Institute, she is committed to ministry to 
and for women.  As an uplifting and inspiring speaker, come 
and hear what she has to say!  

https://onrealm.org/StPatrickandStA/PublicRegistrations/Event?linkString=YzhhMGU5ZTktMWI4ZC00NDZjLWI3MzAtYWYyMjAxOGE3MjE5
mailto:cabramo%40spsact.org?subject=BULLETIN%20SUBMISSION
https://spsact.org/ministries/spirituality-and-social-groups/novel-idea-book-discussion-group/
mailto:info%40spsact.org?subject=More%20info%20on%20Novel%20Idea%20Book%20Club
https://spsact.org/synod-summary-report/
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The Music Ministry
There is still time to join one of our Choirs. 
Please consider a September through May 
commitment to singing in one of the St. 
Patrick-St. Anthony Church Choirs.

Each Wednesday the Treble Clef Choir 
(High Voices) rehearses from 5:30 to 6:45 
pm and the Gallery Choir (SATB) rehears-
es from 7:00 pm to 9:30 pm. 

Each Monday the Bass Clef Choir (Low Voices) rehearses from 
7:30  to 9:00 pm. 

And, introducing The Church Street Singers (Children/Youth 
Choir) starting on November 6, 2022 with its schedule to be 
determined.

For more information, call Gabriel Löfvall at 860-756-4034 x 
164 or email Gabe at glofvall@spsact.org.

Saturday, October 8, 2022

Riley Enrique Ronan
child of Sean Ronan & Beatriz De La Espriella

Baptism Please Pray for the Sick
Paula Molitar, Joseph Shertick, Vincent Marella, Greg Reed, 
Alex Ayers, Kathryn Eagers, Tommie Henry, Cecy Mickey, Jim 
Howard, Syl Ciraulo, Mary Ertel, Mary Joyce Castafero, Sarah 
Conforto and Susan Degennaro.

Volunteer Opportunites
Many hands are needed for these 
upcoming parish events! CLICK Here 
for more information or reach out to 
Allison Holst-Grubbe directly at aholst-
grubbe@spsact.org.

Ministry Fair: Saturday & Sunday,  
October 15 & 16, 2022: The pandemic has put this tradition on 
hold, but it’s back! 

Memorial Lanterns: Would you like to help with our parish’s 
beautiful tradition of memorial lanterns? No experience neces-
sary. Just a willingess to help.

Special Marriage Anniversary Mass
Cathedral of Saint Joseph, Hartford, CT  
Sunday, October 16, 2022 at 2:00 pm. 
All those in the Archdiocese of Hartford who are observing 
25th, 50th, 60th and other special wedding anniversaries 
in 2022 are invited to join Archbishop Blair for this special 
anniversary Mass. 

All couples interested in attending can register to attend 
online at archdioceseofartford.org/marriagemass.

Interacting with Those in Need
It has been brought to our attention that several indi-
viduals have been active during the past few week-
ends asking for help, especially on the sidewalks and in the parking 
lot. Please refrain from giving out any money or gift cards. 

The best way to help those in need of assistance is to donate to 
the sandwich ministry. You can do so by making a check out to St. 
Anthony’s Bread or by clicking/ scanning the QR Code.

Be assured we are doing everything we can to help them in their 
time of need. 

mailto:glofvall%40spsact.org?subject=Church%20Choirs%202022
https://spsact.org/current-volunteer-opportunities/
mailto:aholstgrubbe%40spsact.org?subject=I%20would%20like%20to%20volunteer
mailto:aholstgrubbe%40spsact.org?subject=I%20would%20like%20to%20volunteer
https://archdioceseofhartford.org/marriagemass/
https://www.osvhub.com/spsact/giving/funds/st-anthony-bread
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From your Synod Team,
We are so grateful for the honest, affirming, and challenging input from parishioners 
to Pope Francis' Synod. Our Synod Summary report sent into the Vatican captured the 
thoughtful reflections on ways that would improve our journeying together as the 
People of God. CLICK Here to read a copy of the Summary.  Our Synod journey did 
not conclude with the submission of the report to Pope Francis. In fact, we view this 
summary as a 'living document' and we envision our synodal journey as a parish con-
tinuing. As we now begin to embody and bring life to improvements expressed in our 
Summary, we want to collaborate with all of you! You are invited to become involved 
in any of the following opportunities to engage more fully with our Synod experience. 
We are prayerful and hopeful about the future and we invite you into this ongoing journey. 

Moving forward as a faith community, please consider attending an upcoming Dialogue Session to share your response to themes in 
our parish Synod report:

Wednesday, October 19 on Zoom at 7:00 pm; CLICK here or call the church office at 860-756-4034 to register and receive the Zoom link.

Monday, October 24 in-person at 7:00 pm; CLICK here or call the church office at 860-756-4034 to register. 

The Synod Team will continue to tend the core of the Synod spirit; providing gatherings for discernment and growing together spiritually 
and prayerfully. 

Suggestions to the Pope about changes to be made on the global Church level are important to verbalize yet they will take time to 
implement. 

So, what do we do at the parish level while we wait?
- The Synod process affords us the potential to transform our hearts for an experience of discipleship steeped in the radical ministry 
of Jesus. To stay open to this call, we must pray… and pray together. The Team will offer opportunities for contemplative prayer and 
time for reflection and active listening together while we wait. 
-  We are invited to deepen our knowledge about these Synod topics and desired changes. We will see some of our ministry areas 
like Women of Hope respond in specific ways.

This is a critical moment: our empowerment to become educated, spirit-filled, prayerful agents of change. 
And, the Synod Team is here to help shepherd this process with you as collaborators.  
We look forward with hope to this partnership with all of you!

Religious Education: Eventhough we have started our classes this fall, there is still time to register. If you 

or someone you know might be interested in one of our religious education classes, please give them the link to our 
website: www.spsact.org or have them email Deb Pelletier, our Religious Education Team Coordinator. 

As people of faith, we strive to model for your children how to know God’s love, how to have a strong relationship 
with Jesus, and how to live out the call to serve others. Every family is unique and has a different story. Every family is welcome here.

The Faith Formation Team at St. Patrick – St. Anthony is here to support families in the noble, fulfilling, and, yes, sometimes exhausting 
efforts of Christian family life.

We listen first and walk with every family on this journey. Our goal is to partner in nurturing the mustard seed of faith in each child, 
walk with every family in preparation and celebration of the sacraments, and to provide a foundation that our children need to lead a 
life of faith. It is our goal to meet each family exactly where they are, with open hearts and open minds. All are welcome in this place. 

To register. Please click or scan the QR Code or email  Deb Pelletier for more information.

https://spsact.org/synod-summary-report/
https://onrealm.org/StPatrickandStA/PublicRegistrations/Event?linkString=MTNlMmI3YTAtNTQzZC00NGVkLTk0YzAtYWYxYzAxNmE4ZjY5
http://CLICK here
mailto:dpelletier%40spsact.org?subject=RE%3A%20Rel%20Ed.%20More%20information%20please.
mailto:dpelletier%40spsact.org?subject=22-23%20Religious%20Education%20Information
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeCDhN1rQ5SxM6vP_0wUtn1GlY4mDaAZROgr_yvVzqJaB_ZGg/viewform
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St. Anthony’s Bread for the Poor
Financial gifts help to support our Weekend Meal Program 
at the House of Bread and our daily Sandwich Distribution 
Program.  

Name: 	__________________________________ 
Address:  _________________________________ 
______________________________________

Send to:	 Franciscan Center for Urban Ministry 
		  285 Church Street, Hartford, CT 06103  		
		  (checks made payable to Franciscan Center)

Donor Benefits

Convenient anytime, anywhere access through the internet. Secure 
and Confidential. Adheres to banking security standards. Flexible. 
Start, stop and change your contributions at any time. Simple. No 
need to contact your bank or the church office. Contribute using 
direct withdrawal (ACH) or credit cards.

Church Benefits

Stabilize Contributions. Regularly scheduled gifts occur automat-
ically. Allows church to effectively manage monthly expenses. 
Secure and Confidential. No need to store member account 
information. Efficient. Participation saves time and expense in 
bookkeeping. Current. A tool for people who prefer to use electron-
ic services.

Register to give Online.

Offering Envelopes
Did you know... 

we do not require offering envelopes if you 
make your donations via online giving. 

If you would like to discontinue them, please contact the parish 
office at 860-756-4034 or info@spsact.org.

Is a convenient way to donate. Access through your cell phone 
at anytime and from anywhere. It’s secure and confidential. 
It’s simple. There is no need to contact your bank or the church 
office. Contribute by texting the amount you would like to 
give to 860-615-7717. You can choose to direct donate or pick 
from a list of established funds. NOTE: If you are not currently 
participating in Online Giving, you will be prompted to set up 
an account.

2022 Archbishop’s Annual Appeal Update
Our Goal:		  $115,000.00
Families Participating:	 245
Pledge Amount:	 $87,610.00

All funds contributed to the Archbishop’s Annual Appeal are 
used exclusively for the purposes outlined in the Appeal litera-
ture, http://archdioceseofhartford.org/appeal/.  
No Appeal funds are ever used for legal fees or settlements.

World Mission Sunday: October 23, 2022
In 1926 Pope Pius XI instituted Mission Sunday 
for the whole Church with the first worldwide 
Mission Sunday collection taking place in Octo-
ber 1927. The Mission Sunday collection is always 
taken on the next to last Sunday during the 
month of October. That day is celebrated in all the local Churches 
as the feast of catholicity and universal solidarity so Christians the 
world over will recognize their common responsibility with regard 
to the evangelization of the world.

World Mission Sunday2022
Blessed Pauline 
Jaricot, founder 
of the Society for 
the Propagation of 
the Faith.

“YOU SHALL 
  BE MY  
  WITNESSES”

(ACTS 1:8)

Gifts & Offerings
9/26/2022 to 10/02/2022

Weekly Offering: $5,963.00 
Online: $10,613.26
Total: $16,576.26

https://www.osvhub.com/spsact/funds
mailto:info%40spsact.org?subject=Discontinue%20Offering%20Envelopes
http://archdioceseofhartford.org/appeal/
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  Archdiocese of Hartford    Office of Safe Environment  
467 Bloomfield Ave.  

Bloomfield, CT 06002  

HOW TO REPORT AN INCIDENT OF SEXUAL ABUSE   
TO THE ARCHDIOCESE OF HARTFORD  

If you have knowledge or suspect that a minor or vulnerable adult (an adult with an intellectual  disability) has been sexually abused, in 
any manner, by personnel of the Archdiocese of Hartford, you  are urged to report this information to:  

Kathleen D. Nowosadko  
Victim Assistance Coordinator  

860-541-6475  
kathleen.nowosadko@aohct.org   

In addition, you will be asked to follow up in writing with a detailed description of the facts involved in  the incident.  Specifics of this 
written report can be found in the Policies and Procedures of the  Archdiocese of Hartford Relating to Allegations of Sexual Misconduct 

Involving Minors and Vulnerable  Adults. This document is also available online at www.archdioceseofhartford.org.  
 The Archdiocese of  Hartford will report any and all incidents to the proper civil authorities.  

Mandated reporters in the State of Connecticut are required by law to report any incident of sexual  abuse involving a minor or vulnera-
ble adult.  We encourage any Non‐Mandated persons to report such incidents to the proper authorities as well.  

We support your right to do so.  

Incidents involving sexual abuse of minors (persons under the age of 18) should be reported to: 
State Department of Children and Families Care-line  

1‐800‐842‐2288  

Incidents involving sexual abuse of vulnerable adults aged 18 – 59 should be reported to the:
Connecticut Department of Developmental Services – AID Division for Persons with Intellectual Disabilities  

1‐844‐878‐8923  

Incidents involving sexual abuse of vulnerable adults aged 60 and over should be reported to:
Department of Social Services for the Elderly  

1‐888‐385‐4225  

Once a written report of an incident of sexual abuse of a minor or vulnerable adult has been received,  an investigation will be undertak-
en by, or on behalf of, the Archdiocese of Hartford. 

How to Report An Incident of Sexual Abuse to The Franciscan Friars of Holy Name Province 

The Friars are committed to listening – attentively, respectfully and compassionately – to 
anyone who reports sexual abuse and misconduct against a friar. To bring a complaint, 
please call our Victim Assistance Coordinator, Angelica Jochim, MFT, at 1-800-770-8013 or 
email her at angelica.jochim@gmail.com, marked “Personal and Confidential.”

mailto:kathleen.nowosadko%40aohct.org%20%20?subject=Abuse%20Report%20-Personal%20and%20Confidential%20
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Saturday, October 8, 2022 
4:00 PM	 Chelsea Clyburn Morehouse

Sunday, October 9, 2022  
8:00 AM	 Albert & Lina Brunelle 
10:00 AM 	 Rose & Angelo Perrone 
11:45 AM	 Concetta Teodoro 
5:00 PM	 Intentions for Reese Polking
Monday, October 10, 2022
7:30 AM	
12:05 PM	 Nicholas Coleman
Tuesday, October 11, 2022
7:30 AM	 Parishioner of St. Genevieve
12:05 PM	 Olidy S. de Orozco

Wednesday, October 12, 2022
7:30 AM	  
12:05 PM	 Deceased Member of the Tracy Family

Thursday, October 13, 2022
7:30 AM	 For our Parishioners 
12:05 PM	 Giuseppe Federico

Friday, October 14, 2022
7:30 AM	
12:05 PM	 Leo, Jr and Delphinie Bricuglio

Saturday, October 15, 2022 
4:00 PM	 Deceased Member of the Formica Family

Sunday, October 16, 2022  
8:00 AM	 Henry Dagnault 
10:00 AM 	 Alfred Silver and Katie Olson 
11:45 AM	 Intentions for the suffering people of Lebanon 
5:00 PM	 Joan Ross

Mass Intentions for the Week
PASTORAL STAFF
Fr. Timothy J. Shreenan, O.F.M., Pastor, tshreenan@gmail.com
Fr. William Beaudin, O.F.M., Parochial Vicar & Guardian,  
     wlbeaudin@gmail.com

Patricia Curtis, Pastoral Associate, pcurtis@spsact.org

Kristina DiDominzio, Business Manager, kdidominzio@spsact.org

Allison Holst-Grubbe, Director of Outreach/Volunteer Ministry,
     aholstgrubbe@spsact.org

Fr. Michael Johnson, O.F.M., Parochial Vicar & Director of Franciscan 
     Center for Urban Ministry, mikeinbolivia@gmail.com

Fr. John Leonard, O.F.M., Parochial Vicar, jleonard@spsact.org

Dr. Gabriel Löfvall, Director of Music Ministry, glofvall@spsact.org

Fr. A. Francis Soucy, O.F.M., Parochial Vicar & Senior Associate Friar, 
afsofm@gmail.com

ADMINISTRATIVE STAFF
Carolyn Abramo, Parish & Center Administrative Assistant, 
     cabramo@spsact.org

Michael Boone, Office Assistant, mboone@spsact.org

Sarah Christopher, Parish Communications Director,  
     schristopher@spsact.org

Stacie Mawson, Saturday Receptionist, smawson@spsact.org

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION STAFF
Deborah Pelletier, Religious Ed Team Coordinator, 
     dpelletier@spsact.org

Sarah Christopher, Catechesis of the Good Shepherd

Mary Gray, Family Program

Lauren Kasperowski, Traditional Program

Faith VosWinkel, Confirmation

Michelle White, 7th & 8th Grade

MAINTENANCE STAFF
Orville Russell, Director of Maintenance
Gilberto Lisboa, Church Custodian

St. Patrick - St. Anthony Staff

Click Here to Keep Up with Everything 
Happening at St. Patrick - St. Anthony 

and The Franciscan Center for 
Urban Minsitry

MASS INTENTIONS: Masses may be scheduled for loved ones, 
living or deceased. Contact the parish office to schedule a Mass. 
Suggested Donation: $10
SANCTUARY LAMPS: If you wish to reserve a 7-day Sanc-
tuary Lamp on either side of the tabernacle in memory of a 
deceased loved one, a member of your family who is ill, or for 
any special intentions, please contact the parish office.  
Suggested Donation: $10

mailto:tshreenan%40gmail.com?subject=
mailto:wlbeaudin%40gmail.com?subject=
mailto:pcurtis%40spsact.org?subject=
mailto:kdidominzio%40spsact.org?subject=
mailto:aholstgrubbe%40spsact.org?subject=
mailto:mikeinbolivia%40gmail.com?subject=
mailto:jleonard%40spsact.org?subject=
mailto:glofvall%40spsact.org?subject=
mailto:afsofm%40gmail.com?subject=
mailto:cabramo%40spsact.org?subject=
mailto:mboone%40spsact.org?subject=
mailto:schristopher%40spsact.org?subject=
mailto:smawson%40spsact.org?subject=
mailto:dpelletier%40spsact.org?subject=
https://spsact.org/events-calendar/
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